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Social Director’s Message 
 

 
March 15, 2020 
 
 
Hi all, 
 
Since some of our members are Canadian and must return home early this 
week, your new board has decided to give awards for league play this 
coming Wednesday, March 18th, at 2:00.  We will meet under the trees by 
the clubhouse back door.  Bring your own seat and hear who has won the 
various awards and the new board members positions they will each serve 
in.  This also will give us all a chance to thank our board members who have 
served their terms and more.  We can also say goodbye to our friends who 
must leave early. 
 
Plan to obey present spacing guidelines and remember, no handshakes, hugs, 
or close contact in order to keep us all safe. 
 
See you Wednesday under the shade trees!! 
 

Debbie 

 


